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November 18, 2022

Mr. Brian Auld & Mr. Matt Silverman
Tampa Bay Rays

1 Tropicana Dr.

St. Petersburg, FL 33705

Dear Brian and Matt,

I’m writing to thank you and the entire Tampa Bay Rays organization for your continued support
to help make dreams come true for children in our community with life-threatening ilinesses. The
Tampa Bay Rays have made and continue to make a significant and long-lasting impact on our
organization and our Dream children through funding, tickets, VIP experiences, and more. The
Children’s Dream Fund is incredibly grateful for all that the Tampa Bay Rays have done to support
us for the past 24 years and the close relationship that we have been able to foster as St.
Petersburg neighbors. .

The Children’s Dream Fund is very excited about the future of Rays baseball and we fully support
the Tampa Bay Rays continued efforts to address the challenges faced by us and numerous others
in our community. To that end, we thank you for sharing information with us about the Rays’
development proposal for the Historic Gas Plant District. We are hopefu! that, if approved, this
development will enhance our partnership even further and help create a strong foundation for
our entire community for decades to come.

Thank you for caring about the children that we serve. We are lucky to have such a good
neighbor.

Sincerely,

Amanda Griffin
Executive Director
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